
News 

Wow ! Can you believe we are about to embark on our last few 

months together? Well, time flies when you’re having fun! So, as 

we take our last few steps on our final learning adventure 

together, it is with great pride, that we share what a wonderful 

learner and young person your child has become.  

This term will see us continue preparations for secondary school 

life. The enrichment activities will be a key part to this. We are 

already starting to see the young children, who joined us in 

September, develop into young adults. Young adults with a set of 

skills that will see them thrive; young adults with an independence 

to organise themselves; young adults with enthusiasm for life and 

learning.   

This term will be filled with  opportunities which will include: visits 

from artists; international week; drumming workshops and much 

more.  

The Year 6 teaching team look forward to our final term together. 

May it be filled with learning, laughter and love.  

As always, the door is  open.  

Warm summer wishes— 

Mr Page, Mrs Ballard, Miss Whittington, Mr Furzer.  

Summer 2                              June/ July  2021 

Important dates— 

18th June—Year 6 20p fair  

25th June— School sleepover  

28th June— Oakwood climbing 

centre day 

2nd July— Wintershall—all year 6 

class trip—details to follow   

5th July—Horseshoe lakes water 

activity day  

6th July—Sports day  

9th July—Church virtual leavers 

assembly with all Church schools 

in the local area  

12th July—Enchanting glass 

creations  

16th July—School virtual leavers 

service—parents invited 

20th July—Last day of term finish 

at 1:30pm  

 

Please look out for year 7 

transition day information from 

your chosen secondary school.  

 

Year 6 

Sunbird and Sabrewings. 

Empowering our children to flourish and achieve under God’s love 

A wise teacher once brought balloons to school, told her pupils to blow them up and write their name on one. 

After the children tossed their balloons into the hall, the teacher moved through the hall mixing them all up. The kids were given five 

minutes to find the balloon with their name on it, but though they searched frantically, no one found their own balloon. 

  

Then the teacher told them to take the balloon closest to them and give it to the person whose name was on it. In less than two minutes, 

everyone was holding their own balloon. 

 The teacher said to the children, “These balloons are like happiness. We won’t find it when we’re only searching for our own. 

But if we care about someone else’s happiness…it will ultimately help us find our own.”  

 


